
 

 

Smoky Mountain H.O.G. Chapter #3002 

General Membership Meeting 
DATE:  7/13/2024    East Flat Rock Park 

 
Our Smoky Mountain HOG yearly picnic began at approximately 12:18 p.m.  Director Matthew Mims 
called the gathering to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Chaplain Juli Morgan led the group in 
prayer.  Director Mims welcomed everyone in attendance. 
 
Matthew thanked everyone that helped with the dealership’s Fourth of July event. 
 
Kristen, Membership Officer, reported that the July Challenge Ride drawing would be held in August. 
 
The HOG email is not working right now.  Matthew is checking into what the problem is. 
 
Volunteers are needed for the Christmas in July Toy Run being held on July 20th.  See Sandra for more 
information. 
 
Good food, friendship and laughter was enjoyed by all. 
 
A special thank you to Sandra Mims, Activities Officer, for another great event, and a job well done.  A 
special thank you to members Tom Shantz and Jeff Bishop for manning the grills. 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes prepared and submitted by M. Pruitt 


